
 

 
 Release date: 28th of November 2017 | Version: 00 | Revision: 00 

Product change notification   PCN-FOI-012 

1/2 

 

November 2017 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

Please accept this document as a formal notification that SYLEX will be gradually replacing 
existing LC and SC adapters with Phosphor Bronze (PhBr) sleeve to LC and SC adapters with 
Zirconia sleeve (ZrO2). This change is intended to provide our customers with higher quality 
products.  

For detailed information, please contact your primary SYLEX representative.  

This change will be implemented through a gradual roll-out, coming into effect after stock of the 
current versions LC and SC adapters are depleted.  

 
Sincerely, 

Your SYLEX team 

 


